
Sweatshirt £12
Polo Shirt  £9

School readiness – As children will
be required to wear a uniform once
they are attending a primary school.
It is hoped that by getting children

into the routine of wearing a uniform,
it will help with the school transition
and not be such a big change when

the time to start school comes

Nursery Children are also welcome to
purchase.

Tia
Hazaiah

Sana
Joanna 
Izuru

SEPTEMBER 
Newsletter

PRE SCHOOL UNIFORM

Dear parents,

Welcome back! and welcome to our new
parents we are delighted to start off the
academic year with the topic ‘All about me’.

We would like to inform parents/carer
that the appointed Designated Safeguarding

Leads (DSL), 
who are responsible for

safeguarding and child protection in our
Nursery is the

Nursery Manager Miss Candice Bowen and in
her absence the Nursery Deputy Manager

Miss Sharmin Ahmed,
Please do not hesitate to contact them with

any safeguarding concerns.

Candice
Nursery Manager

Sharmin
Deputy  Manager

Key person approach:

Your child will have a key person. Key
person is the named practitioner who
has responsibilities for the small group

of children, to help the child to feel safe
and secure. You can get daily feedback
and share any concerns related to your

child.



Important Dates

October Half-Term
Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November

(Funded children/Term-Time)

REMINDERS

Strollers - Please may I ask parents to fold the strollers to allow other parents
access, please do not block the main entrance as this is a fire exit.

Labelling clothing.- Please can we request all items are marked with a
permanent marker to prevent any misplaced items to be given to the wrong
children by mistake.

Breakfast - Breakfast is served between 7:45am & 08:40am 

Thank you for your understanding

This term's preschool topic is 
"All about me." Children have been
discussing their families, favorite
foods/toys, and themselves. They
enjoyed making their own pizzas.

The nursery room focuses on a letter of
the week, learning a new letter each
week, numbers, shapes, and colours.

Baby room reading “Brown Bear” while
learning all about their colours.

My portrait


